March 14, 2008
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

Re:
In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation for Commission Approval of Stipulation Regarding Certain Performance Indicator Definitions and Qwest Performance Assurance Plan Provisions

Docket No. UT-073034
Dear Ms. Washburn:  

Commission Staff hereby requests a four-day extension of time to file Response Comments and Legal Argument, from April 21, 2008, to April 25, 2008, in order to accommodate longstanding Commission Staff vacation plans and deadlines in other dockets.  All parties are aware of this request and do not have any objections to it.  The parties understand that the approximate date for the Commission Order may slip accordingly.
Sincerely,

JONATHAN C. THOMPSON 
Assistant Attorney General 
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